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June 16, 2025 
 
Hello Ferguson Families! 
 
We are thrilled to welcome your child to Young 5’s at the Alice I. Ferguson Early Childhood Center!  
 
Our school year begins on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. Here are a few notes – including important 
information on the first day of school – as we enjoy summer break. 
 
Introducing Myself: 
It is my honor to be the first principal of the Alice Ferguson Early Childhood Center. I am entering my 
22nd year of working in the education field with 15 of them as a school administrator. My favorite 
part of working with students in the early childhood years is their inquisitiveness, their creativity, and 
their honesty. I have always kept open lines of communication as my top priority. If you have 
questions/concerns, I am here to help and if I don’t have the answer, I will work to get it. I am looking 
forward to getting to know our new Ferguson Families and welcoming back our familiar faces! 
 
First Day of School Schedule: 
In order to properly welcome and prepare all of our students and families, the first day at Ferguson 
Early Childhood Center has a different schedule than the rest of our Huron Buildings.  
 
Kindergarten & Young 5’s students will start our school year with a split partial day accompanied by 
a parent/guardian. This half day will be a day for parents/guardians to tour the building, learn more 
about their child’s kindergarten/young 5’s year, and meet with the teacher, while giving our newest 
students a chance to meet their teacher and ease into their school experience. 
 
*Students with last names beginning with A-L will attend from 8:55-10:10AM 
*Students with last names beginning with M-Z will attend from 10:55-12:10PM 
 
During this partial day students and parents/guardians will meet with teachers, staff, and learn about 
our program. If you are unable to attend for the full time please send an adult family representative 
that can stay with your child. 
 
Bus transportation will NOT be available for our Ferguson students that day, but will begin 
September 3, 2025. 
 
 
Social Media: 



The Ferguson Early Childhood Center has 2 official social media accounts. Follow us on Instagram 
@FergusonECC and follow us on Facebook @AliceFergusonECC 
 
Coming Soon:​
Class placement and information from our food services department. 
 
The administration, teachers, and staff are so excited to get into our building and work with your 
children this school year. If you have any questions as we head towards the start of the year, please 
do not hesitate to reach out sagertc@huronschools.org 
 
Warm Regards, 

Ms. Christine Sagert 
Ms. Christine Sagert 
Principal, Alice Ferguson Early Childhood Center 
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